From: Susan Clifford sclifford @accijc.org
Subject: Glendale Community College Baja Program Follow-up
Date: October 1, 2014 at 5:50 PM
To: Jill Lewis (jlewis@glendale.edu) jlewis@glendale.edu
Cc: Jack Pond jpond@accjc.org

Hi Jill,

| just wanted to confirm that Glendale Community College has notified the ACCJC of the Baja Program. The ACCJC has noted that this
program is comparable to a field visit that accompanies a course, and is not 50% or more of a program, degree or certificate. It also does not
conflict with the ACCJC Policy on Principles of Good Practice in Overseas International Education Programs for Non-U.S. Nationals because
there are no non-U.S. Nationals enrolled in the program.

| downloaded all of the information on the Glendale Community College website regarding this program and will put it in the institutional file
along with this communication.

Please let ACCJC know if there are any changes to the information provided.

Thank you for your work,

Susan

Susan B. Clifford, Ed.D.

Vice President of Commission Operations
Accrediting Commission for

Community and Junior Colleges

10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204

Novato, CA 94949

Telephone: 415-506-0234

FAX: 415-506-0238
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